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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 
Request for Quotation No. 2437023 

Pressure Reducing Valve Station 
Date: October 11, 2024 
 

Item No.1  

Question: Would the Regional District consider an extension to the closing date and time? 

Answer: Please see Amendment No.1. The Regional District requires the Pressure Reducing Valve 
Station to be on site by December 31, 2024. 

Item No.2 

Question: Please confirm that this is for supply only? 

Answer: Yes. 

Item No.3  

Question: Do you have any drawings, specifications, etc? 

Answer: No, we do not have any drawings; the requirements are listed on page 1 of the Request for 
Quotation Document in the requirements section.  

 
 

  
  


